
Project Update: May 2022 
 
I applied and received the permit to conduct the study from the relevant governmental 
authorities during the first three months of the project. 
 

 



This quarter, I also developed instructional booklets. 
 

 
 
I've also constructed the security box for the camera traps in addition to this. 
 

 


